
      Saint Benedict School News   

              Tuesday, September 13, 2022 

Hello Everyone, 
 
The Diocesan IT department will be here on 
Thursday, September 15th from 6:30-7:30 
p.m.  in the computer room for any parents 
needing assistance with power school,  
schoology, and planbook.  We use these  
programs for grades, homework posting and  
submitting work on line to the teachers. 
 
Please call the office and reserve your spot. 
 
 
Picture Day is Thursday beginning after Mass 
in the Boniface Wimmer Room. 
 
 
 
 

 
Confessions 
Father Michael will have confessions for the 
students on September 15th– grades 6,7,8 and 
September 22nd for grades 3,4,5. 
 
Cub Scouts 
 
Eric Zavinski, regional scout master spoke to 
the children today about the importance of 
being a cub scout.   
Sign ups are Wednesday at the Legion Park 
at 6 p.m.  
Scouts is a great activity for all the students. 
 
Star Reading and Math 
 
All students in grades K-8 completed the fall 
testing of both STAR Reading and Math. The 
students will test three times this year.  This 
testing replaces the IOWA. 
 

School Mass 
 

Thursday, September 15th-8:15 am 
 
Hosted by the 8th Grade Class 
 
The 8th graders will be teaching us about 
Our Mother of Sorrows. 

The annual Elementary and Secondary 
Diocesan teacher conference will be 
held on Friday, September 16th.  No 
school for SBS students. 
 
Tuesday, September 20th has been 
changed to a half day.  Dismissal will 
be at 11:30.  The teachers will be in a 
training in the afternoon for the  
Renaissance Learning 360 testing. 
 
You may turn in any monies and sold 
tickets from the Gun Raffle at any time.  
Please turn in any unsold tickets as 
soon as you are able due to demand for 
others to sell. 

 
Pigs in a Blanket Sale 
 
The pigs in a blanket from the summer  
festival have been frozen for resale.  I was 
asked to help get them sold, as the monies all 
go to the schools budget. Please consider 
purchasing some for a meal.  A flyer is  
enclosed to order.  Pick up day will be 
Thursday, October 6th. 
Flyers will also be in this weekends church 
bulletin. 
 
 


